
TO THE CITY OF GUELPH: 

 
To Vivian Patel (Vivian.Patel@am.jll.com) and the City of Guelph Committee of Adjustment 

(CofA@guelph.ca),  I am confirming that I am aware of the nature of the submitted minor variance 
application, I am a neighbouring owner and/or tenant within reasonable proximity, and I support the 
minor variance application of 67 Kirkby Court (A-25/20 67 Kirkby Court). I believe the proposed 
application is consistent with the surrounding uses and that a smaller building on the property, 

consistent with the application, is preferred.  

 
Full Name:   Ryan Kirby, Altruck International Truck Centres 
Business Address:  405 Laird Rd. Guelph, Ontario  N1G 4P7  
Email:   rkirby@altruck.com  

Date:   May 30, 2020 
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